
414 Carroll Canal

From: Dominique Hirschkron | dominvenice@gmail.com Wednesday, Aug 9 at 8:02 PM

To: board@venicenc.org

Dear VNC Board,

I am writing in support of Dan Simon's project and find his exception request to be a reasonable solution.

Thank you for your service,
Dominique Hirschkron
411 Linnie Canal, Venice, CA 90291


